
Friday 19th May 2023 

 Monday 22nd May 

Reverend Amanda Assembly 

Y5/6Away Football Game  

Wednesday 24th May  

Y6 Visit to Holocaust Centre 

Friday 26th May  

Y6 VE Day Celebration 

School closes for Half 
Term—one week  

Monday 5th June  

INSET Day—school closed 

Tuesday 6th June 

School opens to pupils 

Wednesday 7th June 

Y5/6 Boys Cricket 

Monday 12th June  

SPORTS DAY 

Tuesday 13th June 

Y4 and Y5 Road Safety 

Tuesday 14th June 

Y4 Visit to the CAST 

Thursday 15th June  

Y5/6 Orienteering 

Friday 16th June 

Wear Yellow for Cystic 
Fibrosis 

Monday 19th June  

Reverend Amanda Assembly 

Tuesday 20th June  

New to Year 3 Meeting 5pm 

 Whole School 
Attendance  

96.7% 

Whole School Weekly Attendance = FOR THE WEEK 

Opal = 97.2%   

Pearl = 98% 

Aquamarine = 94.6% 

Emerald = 94.4% 

Diamond = 97.7%  

Topaz = 98.8% 

Jet = 97.4%  

Amethyst = 95% 

Sport, Sport, Sport!  

We have had so many different sporting activities 
happening in school recently. A big well done to all of our 
children who have done an excellent job of representing 
Copley. There are plenty more opportunities to come so 

look out for news on Twitter (@CopleyJunior) 

Flooded with Music 

There has been great musical excitement in 
school this week as classes have chosen their 
songs for our ‘Summer Sing Off’ musical event. 
On Thursday 20th July, pupils will perform 
their songs from around the world to compete 
for the ‘Sing Off’ trophy. We might even see a 
staff entry!  

On Monday, Mr Chandler came to school to teach us how to sign our school song 
‘Our School’ and we all got involved with signing ‘Any dream will do…’ Check out 
our Twitter page to see a preview of our skills! Year 4 have filled the corridors 
with joy, sharing their singing skills in assembly and showcasing their medley of 
songs in preparation for the Sing Out concert. They take great pleasure in 
singing about being ’revolting’ and ‘a little bit naughty’! We love music at Copley!  

Year 6 will begin preparations for their Summer Concert after half term—look 
out for more details coming soon!  

As the weather continues to improve, please remind pupils to bring their water 
bottles to school so that they can stay hydrated during the day.  


